From: Chris Scott <Vpadmin@ams.ubc.ca>
Date; Fri, Mar 24, 2017 at 5:11 PM

S 1 . . H H

To

Cc: "tabidor@gmail.com" <tabidor(a)qmai|.com>1_

<jordanschroedermail@gmail.com>

Hi Arash,

| dort't believe there's more to say that wasn't written in my previous email. Additionally, if you would {ike
feedback from the SFUSS Women's Centre, you'll need to reach out to them.

Sincerely,
Chris Scott

Vice-President Administration
T 604 822 3961 F 604 822 9019

Annual Club Survey now opent If you are a club leader, let us know how your year has been in return for a shot
at some awesome prizes.

AMS Student Society of UBC Vancouver | ams.ubc.ca
cc:AAccount

From:
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2017 12:17 PM
To: Chris Scott

Ce: tabidor@amail.com; jordanschroedermail@gmail.com

Subject; Re: AMS AMB Application

Hi Chris,

Thanks for your reply, but I'm still unclear. Would you please inform me what discrepancies you found with
regard to the free speech club? | would also appreciate it if you disclosed the general idea of the feedback from
the women's centre so that we can know where our application was unsuccessful.

Regards,

Arash

On 2017-03-16 16:08, Chris Scott wrote:

> Hi Arash,

>

> My apologies for the delay - with transitions happening right now |

> have my attention split a million different ways.

>

> As I mentioned, | had some initial questions that | was open to

> discussing in an attempt to get the full picture, but I'm not sure

> that was accomplished, There are two components to the discrepancies |
> referred to. The first is your relationship with CAFE and the Free

> Speech Club. Although you mentioned having limited contact with them,
> this is not the case in my opinion after further research.

-

> | was also concerned about the commitment you made to working with



> existing AMS groups/departments. You mentioned it would be welcome and
> pointed to the SFU AMB's work with the Women's Centre there. However,
> after a call to them, | found that they did not feel the same way.

>

> All of that said, there are a few other ways o pursue your cause

> though. Your application mentioned that you are in need of space and

> grants. If you find an existing club or a professor who wants to

> partner with you, you can have access to UBC spaces on campus. Since
> your focus is on advocacy for men, maybe reach out to the GRSJ

> department or Student Association? Additionally, there are a couple of

> grants around campus; particularly, the Walter H. Gage Memorial Fund
> [1], meant to enhance the reputation of the university, comes to mind.

> There are also a number of other grants around campus that can be

> found here {2].

S

> Best wishes,

>

> Chris Scolt

>

> Vice-President Administration

>

> T 604 822 3961 F 604 822 9019

>

> Annuat Club Survey now open! If you are a club leader, let us know how
> your year has been in return for a shot at some awesome prizes.

>

> AMS Student Society of UBC Vancouver | ams.ubc.ca

-

> ¢cc:AAccount
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